
 

 

Remote learning for self-isolating pupils 

Where individual pupils need to self-isolate but the majority of their peer group remains 

in school, how remote education is provided will differ from the approach for whole 

groups working from home.  

When your child is working from home they should follow their normal timetable of 
lessons. We teach the same curriculum remotely as we do in school wherever possible 
and appropriate.  

Remote learning will follow the curriculum sequence where possible and be of high-

quality to support pupils to gain the knowledge, understanding and skills required. 

Teachers will send work to students via e-mail or Microsoft Teams. This will be available 

at the start of each lesson but often teachers will send this through in the morning. In 

the event of your child not being sent an e-mail or an invite to join a live lesson, work 

can be accessed via the remote learning menu on our website. 

Some teachers will offer a blended lesson where they teach using Microsoft Teams that 
allows a live link into the classroom. Where this is offered the invite for this will be sent 
that morning or before the lesson via Microsoft Teams. Teachers will do their best to 
support the learning, answer questions and give feedback for the full lesson. This will 
depend on the content to be taught and the subject.  
 
If pupils are well enough they should engage in learning and continue to work using the 
resources they would normally. For example, completing work using their exercise book 
and completing homework when it is set. 
 
If pupils are having problems accessing a particular lesson, they should contact the 
class teacher in the first instance. Pupils will have access to their teachers e-mail 
addresses through their school e-mail address book.  

 
Occasionally due to staff unavailability, sending work or offering a live blended lesson 
may not be possible. We have provided a remote learning menu for each subject that 
students can use should this be the case. In some subject’s students are set regular 
learning via an online platform. Where this is the case, students should complete this 
work unless the teacher has sent alternative work as stated above. 
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